September 21, 1962

The Antrim Planning Board and the Antvim Improvement

Association met at the Town Hall on the above date at 8:00
P. M,

It was decided that the Antvim Planning Boavd will continue
to sponsor the Antrim Improvement Association. Same work
to be done by the same Commitiees.

It was suggested that we try to bring in new residents and
new industries.

Phyllis Nichols was recommended to be the new Publicity
Chairman.

It was voted that the respective Chairmen make list of the
projects to be considered for the coming year.

It was also suggested that we have a booth at the Chambey of
Commerce Bazaar if they have one this year.

The next meeting was called for on October 20, 1962,

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 P. M.

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary



